
 

Principal Weekly Message –August 2, 2019 

Hello Otter families, this is Tina Zarzecki – principal at Lake Myra Elementary School.  This message is 

also posted on our website – just follow the principal’s message link on the front page under PARENTS. 

Welcome Back Lake Myra Families! We have had a great start this week. We have thoroughly enjoyed 
getting to know our new Kindergarten students and families. We look forward to seeing you on Monday 
morning. Kindergarten parents, you are invited to Tears & Cheers in our Media Center after morning 
drop off. This is a great opportunity to connect with other parents. 

Free & Reduced-price Meal Benefits Information is in your child’s Monday Folder. You must apply every 
year to continue this resource. You may apply online by visiting: www.MySchoolApps.com. If you have 
not completed the application for 2019-20 and your child is currently receiving this benefit, it will stop 
on September 9, 2019. You are encouraged to go online and complete this as soon as possible. If you 
need a paper application, please call the school and we will be happy to send it home. 

We ask that you continue to be patient during dismissal. Beginning Monday we will have approximately 
95 new Kindergarten students joining the dismissal process. It may take a few days for these students to 
become comfortable and knowledgeable of this process. The carpool line will get faster as students 
know and recognize their numbers. Also, thank you for not coming through Wendell Falls to turn into 
the carpool loop until after 4:10 pm.  

Wednesday, August 21st is Fall Picture Day. Please look for forms in your child’s Monday Folder. 

You are encouraged to join the Lake Myra PTA. It is a great way to get involved in the school community. 
You may join by going to https://lakemyra.memberhub.store/ 

Have a great weekend. 

Sincerely,    

Tina Zarzecki 
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